Amendment to Corps Directory

David Thatcher is married to **Adele** and their children are called Emily and Sophie. Apologies for this typing error!

A message from Mandy Lanceley:

Just in case anyone is interested, mine and Tristan's story of how we met through SAFE is featured on the Salvation Army website on the following link www.salvationarmy.org.uk/Mandy. We are also in the Gloucestershire Echo newspaper.

Thank you, Thank you, Thank you

A huge thank you to everyone involved in the recent Ingathering of the One to Fifty boxes. The amount received from the boxes and additional donations stands at £980.90. Thank you again for this on-going commitment. Information regarding the use of these resources is being prepared. The next ingathering will be in early November.

Announcing a Market Stall in the High Street.

Last year we had a market stall in the High Street as part of The Big Collection initiative. We are aiming to repeat this venture and so are now preparing for Saturday 19th September. The stall will be selling items for The Big Collection but also promoting the ministry of The Salvation Army. Further details to follow.

FREE Music Lessons (brass) for beginners

All ages welcome.
INSTRUMENTS PROVIDED
Tuesday 28th July at 6:30 - 7:30

Tuesday 4th August at 6:30 - 7:30

Tuesday 11th August at 6:30 - 7:30

Tuesday 18th August at 6:30 - 7:30

Tuesday 25th August at 6:30 - 7:30

For more information or to register please contact Andrew Yates at apyates500@yahoo.co.uk



Bromley Temple Corps

Corps Officers

Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen

Associate Officer

Major Gill Johnson



Corps Website: www.bromleytemple.org

Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/BromleyTemple and on Twitter @BromleySA

26th July 2015

Welcome to The Salvation Army, Bromley Temple. If this is your first visit please make yourself known to the Welcome Team.

Commissioner Paul du Plessis leads the meeting this morning under the title 'Call the Midwife'. With scripture from Psalm 139 and John 3, we celebrate the miracle of birth, both physical and spiritual, and explore our Lord's word to Nicodemus: 'You must be born again'.

Our meeting at 6pm will be led by CSM Lynn Nunn

There will be no Youth Fellowship

Our Corps Officers, Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen, are on holiday at present – returning on $1^{\rm st}$ August. Major Gill Johnson (Associate Officer) will then be away for two weeks – returning on $15^{\rm th}$ August.

Our Mission is
TO KNOW JESUS AND TO MAKE HIM KNOWN

by Evangelism, Ministry, Discipleship, Worship and Fellowship

This Week:

Monday The Light open 10am – 2pm

Tuesday The Light open 10am – 2pm

1:30pm Home League – Lt. Colonel Maurice Cooper

Wednesday The Light open 10am – 2pm

No Parent and Toddler Group (restarts 9th September)

10:00am Bible Study – Major Harold Stone

Thursday The Light open 10am – 2pm

No Parent & Toddler Group (restarts 10th September) No Christian Community Choir (restarts 10th September)

1:30pm 50+ Fellowship - '50+ has got talent!'

Friday

10:00am Reflections Dementia Café Church

No Kid's Alive! (restarts 4th September)

Next Sunday:

am Lt. Colonel Kirsten Owen pm Picnic at High Elms from 1:30pm Youth Fellowship will restart in September.

Offering - 19TH July 2015

Cartridges £1,614.00 Collections £183.80

Thank you for supporting the Lord's work in this way.

Flowers

We say thank you to David & Violet Towner for the flowers on the Altar Table today.

Technical Support

This Week – am Martin O'Leary pm Katherine Allemand Next week – am Alex Pringle

Refreshments

This week's hosts are Martin & Melanie Swinfen Next week's host is Kay Martin

Inspired by Boundless?

Have you been inspired by Boundless or recent enrolments? If you are not yet a member of the Salvation Army you might be interested in exploring your faith and membership options. We will be starting some new classes very soon on Thursday evenings at the Hall. See Michael Traher or Martin O'Leary for more details.

The Christian Community Choir has held its last practise until Thursday 10th September (11.00am - 12.15pm). Thank you for all the support given through both your attendance and your prayers. You will be pleased to learn that the average attendance was about 27 and everyone enjoyed both the music making and the fellowship. We look forward to seeing you in September. Newcomers will be very welcome!

Great Sacred Music 150th Birthday of The Salvation Army St Martin-in-the-Fields Thursday 20th August at 1pm

This event marks the 150th anniversary of the founding of The Salvation Army by William & Catherine Booth and will feature popular hymns and anthems sung by St. Martins Voices (Director, Andrew Earis). Entrance is free – all are welcome!

Dates for your Diary:

Sun. 9th Aug am Lt. Colonel Graham Owen Sun. 16th Aug am Lt. Colonel Kirsten Owen

Sun. 23rd Aug am Major Martin Gossauer (COs on furlough) Sun. 30th Aug am Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen

(Bank Holiday) pm Open House at the Quarters

Corps Family

Melvyn & Chris Thomas were soldiers at Bromley Corps for many years before moving to Tavistock. Please remember them in your prayers as Chris has been diagnosed with thyroid cancer.

Monthly Prayer Slot

'But the centurion replied to Him, "Lord, I am not worthy or fit to have You come under my roof; but only speak the word, and my servant boy will be cured."

Matthew 8:8(NIV)